
I support HB 2008. I am a member of a faith organization which has a very real interest in making affordable housing more available 
for people in our community. I am also member of a larger group of 20+ faith organizations who are actively trying to develop 
affordable housing on faith community land, and I am confident there are many more faith communities in our state looking for ways 
to address this growing issue. Many faith organizations have undeveloped land. Faith organizations also have an inbuilt motivation 
to do good in their communities. Legislature that removes barriers to developing affordable housing on faith community land WILL 
encourage more affordable housing. Furthermore, this housing will be stewarded by groups that have a vested interest in the 
wellbeing of those who are housed there. Please support HB 2008.


